
 

 

April 4, 2017 

Re :  Bussing Safety Reminder 

 

Dear Elder’s Mills Families, 

Student safety is our number one priority!  To create the safest 

possible conditions for students, we ask that you do not drive into 

the bus drop off zone at the front of the school between 8 :30- 

8 :45 daily because busses are unloading students at that time 

and this creates highly unsafe conditions. 

Between 8:30-8 :45 and whenever there is a bus unloading in the 

bus drop off zone at the front of the school, please use the Kiss’ n 

Ride located in the parking lot on the West side of the school. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation on this important 

safety matter. 

 

Mme Walke                                                        Mme Totino 
Principal                                                             Vice-Principal 
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